Council Meeting: 07/12/22

RECEIVED ON: July 12, 2022 Agenda Item No. 13.A
From: Lisa Valentino
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: No housing project on La Serna
Date: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 9:43:45 AM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Dear elected officials,

we are against the high density housing at 9829 La Serna Drive. The traffic in the area is already
horrendous. | just got back from Trader Joes on Whittier Blvd, and traffic is already heavy at 8:30 am on a
Tuesday morning! Drive on Whittier Blvd on any weekend in the middle of the day, and it is bumper to
bumper traffic! Lots of traffic in the area also when La Serna High School is in session. In addition, aren't
we having a water shortage? Where is the water going to come from for the new housing? We are asked
to use less water, and we keep building housing, it doesn't make any sense.

Please reconsider the high density housing, thank you

Ernie and Lisa Valentino

CC: CM; ACM; CA:Council; Original to CC; Public Binder; Department



mailto:elvalentino@verizon.net
mailto:CCD@cityofwhittier.org



